
   
Dear Parents 

What a terrific week it has been - thank you for all your support with World Book Day. As you 

are aware we are really focusing on reading this year and I was delighted when Head teachers 

from neighbouring schools visited us this week to see the work we are doing with reading and 

how impressed they were.  The book Swap was a lovely event as was our traditional parent book 

read. See the reading section on the website for some photos.  

A lovely Assembly from Seedlings this morning – thank you to Miss. Sturgess and the team. 

Next Thursday we have an extra Parents Assembly on Thursday at 9am when the Oaks will 

perform their rearranged Assembly.  Then on Friday, join us for the Buds Assembly.  

A huge thank you to the "Friends of Chacewater" for their Mothers Day gift wrapping today in 

school. 

Those of you joining us for Mother’s Day lunch on Wednesday, thank you for signing up – please 

arrive at school for 11:55am. If you have more than 1 child in school, we will arrange for you to 

eat with them all at the same time on that day.  

Have a great weekend 

 

Mr Gould 

Parent Appointments – a reminder these are the last week of this term. Please do sign up 

asap – if you are unable to get into school, Miss. Ivey can do this for you if you contact the 

office. There will be no CLUBS that week, so they will finish for the term on Friday 23rd March.  

There will be Easter discos on Thursday 29th March – more details in next week’s newsletter.  

Cross Country – huge congratulations to Louie and Leila in Year 5 who took part in the next 

round of the Cornwall Schools County Cross Country on Wednesday. They made us very proud.  

Doodlemaths  - we have this piece of software currently on trail. This is something that 

can help your child with their maths. A letter will be coming home with details of how you can 

access it  - we have got it for one week so please do have a go over the weekend.  

The Great Big School Clean  – please see a note from Eco Club – thank you to Mrs. Laskey 

and Mrs. Lawrie for all their help with this.  

Friday 2nd March was the launch of the national 'Great Big School Clean' for 2018. Eco Club 

have come up with a plan for how our school can get involved. We will be placing 4 white bins at 



the school gates, each labelled by school house team, and we invite you all (kids and parents) to 

pick up any litter you find on your way to school and put it in the bin for your house team. The 

bins will stay there for the rest of term and Eco Club will count up the pieces of litter collected. 

More litter = more house points! 

For more information on The Great Big School Clean you can go to: 

http://www.keepbritaintidy.org/great-big-school-clean-2018 

CALLING ALL CLEAN POETS: You can also enter the Eco Schools Literacy poetry competition. 

For more information go to: 

https://www.eco-schools.org.uk/litter-acy-competitions/ 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – Mighty Oaks,Oaks & Acorns  

Reacher Award Winners 

 
Millie,Marlowe,Arthur,Sophie,Freya,Annabelle,Rory,Wes,Will,Daizy,James 

 

Diary Dates 2017/2018 Academic Year 

  

14th March Mother’s day Lunch  

15th March Parents Assembly Oaks 

16th March Parent Assembly Buds and Year 2 Cake sale 

23rd March   Parent Assembly Acorns  

26th March 

29th March  

Parent Appointments all week  

Music concert at 2:30am – Easter bonnet parade – Discos 

from 5pm  

30th March to 15th April Easter Holidays 

16th April Back to School 

27th April   Year 1 Cake Sale 

14th May to 17th May        YEAR 6 SATS 

25 May   Reception Cake Sale 

26th May to 3rd June Half Term 

4th to 6th June Barton Hall Summer Camp  

20th June Father’s Day lunch  

22nd June   Summer Fayre 

27th June   

 

Sports Day all day 

3rd and 4th July   Richard Lander School Induction  

18th and 19th July    

 

Summer Show dates to be confirmed 

20th July Leavers Assembly 9:30am 

20th July  School Ends 3:15pm for summer 

6th September Return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 


